
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Gull Wing Bridge – Short Marine Closure 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that essential maintenance works will take place on 

Lowestoft Gull Wing Bridge, on 4th June, from 11:30hrs to 13:30hrs. During this period the 

bridge will not be available to open for Marine Traffic. 

Vessels with an acceptable air draft will still be permitted to transit underneath the bridge 

subject to permission from the Bridge to do so. 

Timing for this short closure has been scheduled to minimise disruption to marine traffic. 

Vessel Masters and Operators are requested to co-ordinate vessel movements taking the 

marine closure into consideration.  

The Bridge will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians during this closure. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

3rd June 2025 
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